
 

 

 

June 30, 2015             Parents’ Bulletin No. 18 

 

Re: July 1, 2015 - Status Quo re AAVA Stickers 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

This is to follow-up on DLSZ Parents' Bulletin No. 17 dated June 29, 2015.  

 

As of this writing, Ayala Alabang Village Association, Inc. (AAVA) has agreed to maintain 

the status quo until July 1, 2015 (Wednesday).  Stickers issued to DLSZ-bound vehicles for 

academic year 2014-2015 will continue to be honored by AAVA until the end of the day on July 1, 

2015.   

 

In the meantime, AAVA and De La Salle Santiago Zobel School (DLSZ) are arranging a 

meeting where remaining issues will be discussed, and hopefully, resolved. We will make 

announcements regarding the outcome of the meeting as soon as possible.   

 

If you have any questions, comments or concerns, please feel free to communicate with 

DLSZ’s Advancement & Communications Office at 771-DLSZ local 748 or 

adcomm@dlszobel.edu.ph.  

 

Thank you for your patience.   

 

 

Yours in St. La Salle,  

 

 

 

Br. Bernard S. Oca FSC  

President 

 

 

cc Board of Governors, AAVA  

 Board of Directors, DLSZ Parents Association, Inc.  

 SyCip Salazar Hernandez & Gatmaitan  

http://www.dlszobel.edu.ph/wp-content/uploads/2015/06/DLSZ-Parents-Bulletin-No-17.pdf
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